St Andrew's Church of England Primary School



Crescent Avenu Over Hulton Bolton BL5 1EN



Head Teacher: Mr Simon Charnock

Growing in Faith, Hope and Love

Dear Applicant,

On behalf of the pupils of St Andrew's CE Primary School, we would like to thank you for thinking about the job of Deputy Head Teacher at our school.

We are very sad that our Deputy Head Teacher is leaving for another school. We are proud of our school and very lucky to come to a great place to learn and grow.

If you are thinking about applying to our school, we would like to ask that:

- you are someone who is honest, hard-working and easy to talk to.
- you are someone who will help us stay safe and learn how to be safe.
- you are funny and that you make our learning fun too.
- you are creative and interesting with our Collective Worship.
- you are caring and will listen to us when we need help.
- you know about God very well.

We hope that you will be patient and kind, calm and helpful and show us how to live our Values inside and outside of school.

We are looking forward to meeting you and asking you lots of questions when you come to our school on 23rd May.

Yours faithfully,

Brian, Tavisha, Adam, Darcey, Luis, Zelal, Cooper, Emily and Robyn

St Andrew's Ethos Council



















